
 

 

 

 

 

17th October 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you may be aware, the Data Protection Act is being reviewed nationally for the first time in over 

10 years next year.   

In advance of that, the Legal Services Team of Hampshire County Council has reviewed all forms 

relating to parental consent for the taking of photographs and filming of children and young people 

and how these images can be used with regard to parental choice. 

I would appreciate if you could complete and return the attached, new form as soon as possible so 

that we are very clear of your wishes. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. Linda Tansley 

Headteacher 

 


